
RE: Senate Environment and Communications References Committee: Inquiry into Container 
Deposit Schemes 
 
 
Further to my evidence the committee requested further information on the Product 
Stewardship schemes our industry is involved in, in New Zealand. I have attached two hyper 
links which will lead to the full information on those schemes any additional questions that 
cannot be sourced through these sites I would be happy to supply. 
 
Regards 
David Carter 
Group Environment and Business Continuity Director 
Lion Pty Ltd 
 
http://www.glassforum.org.nz/ 
 
http://www.packaging.org.nz/ 
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